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Resignation of Pastor Caleb Acosta 

Many of you may already have knowledge that 
Pastor Caleb Acosta (my husband) has recently 
resigned from Director of Latino Ministries. I 
wish to include a few words in this newsletter that 
come from him personally out of honor and 
respect for his service with Latino Ministries, 
Global Reach and the CGGC. Here is a personal 
message of his for the Conference nationwide.  

“God Bless the Churches of God General Conference 
ministry leaders and pastors. During this time, I 
have resigned from Director of Latino Ministries. I 
do give thanks to God for the opportunity given to me 
to participate and bless the church Latino Spanish 
Churches around the world. It came time to make a 
decision to move ahead in God in leaving this 
position, I bless the leadership taking on this 
challenge for what is to come now in this new season 
and in the future. We know that God is in control of 
all things as we are the instruments to serve in an 
area.  We don’t let down our hands in God’s service, 
but only give the opportunity for new opportunities to 
serve. We simply love and serve the work of the Lord. 
I give thanks to all the Pastors, their families, 
leadership and congregational bodies, in all the world 
that served along with me and encouraged us during 
this time…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
I also give thanks to God for the 
support my wife has given me 
during my time in serving in the 
position. My desire is that God 
would continue to bless her life and 
that she would continue to move 
forward in serving in her current 
position with Global Reach to help 
meet the objectives of further 
growth and advancement of the 
work of the lord.  

May God continue to bless 
everyone, and may he help you to 
continue to grow and prosper in 
Jesus' name. God Bless You All.”  

                        Pastor Caleb Acosta. 
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It was announced that Pastor Victor Montalvo 
and Pastor Christina Acosta will serve as Co-
Leaders for now. Both of us have agreed to work 
together to ensure the transition is a smooth and 
positive one for the Mission Fields and Churches 
of God General Conference, and Global Reach.  

Many have also inquired about financial giving 
pertaining to Victor and my account.  Both of us 
have a support account established. For Christina 
the same GR code remains. For Victor a new 
account number was established: 

 Christina Acosta GR 2764 

 Victor Montalvo GR 2755 

 The GR accounts are currently open through the 
Churches of God and contributions can be made 
online or by mail. Please see the Giving section of 
this newsletter for other giving opportunities as 
well.  

 

 

Pastor Victor & Alma Paz, 
San Diego Palabra de Vida 
California Eldership.  

Giving 
Opportunities 

 GR 2755 Victor Montalvo Support 

    GR 2764 Christina Acosta Support  
 GR 2802 USA Latino Outreach 

 GR 2839 USA Latino Special Projects 

 GR TBD USA Latino Education (In 
Process) 

 GR TBD USA Latino Partnering Fund 
(In Process) 
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